Office of Hon Nathan Guy

MP for Otaki

Minister of Immigration Minister of Veterans’ Affairs

Minister for Racing Associate Minister for Primary Industries
3 May 2012

Josh Grainger
fyi-request-146-ae834ba’1@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Grainger

On behalf of the Minister of Immigration, Hon Nathan Guy, | acknowledge
receipt of your email dated 12 April 2012 and received on 2 May 2012
requesting the following information:

“all papers, correspondence, emails, memos, proposals, or other information
related to plans to deal with "boat people”. | am interested in anything that
spells out what plans have been put developed, and the background to how
these plans where armived at, including any correspondence with third party
agencies, Ministers, or other government departments.”

As noted in the letter from the Department of Labour this is a partial transfer,
specifically the aspect of your request which relates to all material sent to or
from the Minister's office.

Your request will be processed in accordance with the Official Information Act
1982.

Yours sincerely

r-

Tasha Jeanings
Private Secretary: Immigration
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